
CABREO
La Pietra Chardonnay di Toscana IGT 2021

93 Points
Rich and waxy nose of candied peaches,
dried pineapple, honeysuckle and hints of
caramel and nuts. Compact and focused,
with a medium to full body and creamy
texture. Racy and spicy, ending with a
lingering, slightly phenolic aftertaste

August 22, 2024
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CABREO
La Pietra Chardonnay di Toscana IGT 2021

93 Points
Rich and waxy nose of candied peaches,
dried pineapple, honeysuckle and hints of
caramel and nuts. Compact and focused,
with a medium to full body and creamy
texture. Racy and spicy, ending with a
lingering, slightly phenolic aftertaste

August 22, 2024
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CABREO
La Pietra Chardonnay di Toscana IGT 2021

93 Points
Rich and waxy nose of candied peaches,
dried pineapple, honeysuckle and hints of
caramel and nuts. Compact and focused,
with a medium to full body and creamy
texture. Racy and spicy, ending with a
lingering, slightly phenolic aftertaste

August 22, 2024
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CABREO
La Pietra Chardonnay di Toscana IGT 2021

93 Points
Rich and waxy nose of candied peaches,
dried pineapple, honeysuckle and hints of
caramel and nuts. Compact and focused,
with a medium to full body and creamy
texture. Racy and spicy, ending with a
lingering, slightly phenolic aftertaste

August 22, 2024
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CABREO
La Pietra Chardonnay di Toscana IGT 2021

93 Points
Rich and waxy nose of candied peaches,
dried pineapple, honeysuckle and hints of
caramel and nuts. Compact and focused,
with a medium to full body and creamy
texture. Racy and spicy, ending with a
lingering, slightly phenolic aftertaste

August 22, 2024
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CABREO
La Pietra Chardonnay di Toscana IGT 2021

93 Points
Rich and waxy nose of candied peaches,
dried pineapple, honeysuckle and hints of
caramel and nuts. Compact and focused,
with a medium to full body and creamy
texture. Racy and spicy, ending with a
lingering, slightly phenolic aftertaste

August 22, 2024
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY


